March 14, 2022
 
Board of Education 
800 South 5th Street 
Kansas City, KS  66109 
 
RE: Hannah Cordry, Request for Early Graduation 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

Hannah Cordry would like to graduate a semester early to work and attend KCKCC. This would make her expected graduation date of December 2022.
Hannah currently has 18 credits. She is currently enrolled in 3.5 credits. She will need to take English 12B this summer in beyond the bell. She will need to be enrolled in the following classes Fall of 2022: English 12 A, Modern World History, American Government, and three elective classes. If she completes all of the coursework above then she would be able to graduate December 2022. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Wilson Yao
School Counselor
wilsonyaos@turnerusd202.org

